
 

  

 

Knights of Columbus                                                          March 1st, 2022 

  

 

What a better way to celebrate                                          than with a little bit of lagniappe – free dinner! 

 

Please join St. John’s Knights of Columbus for a socially distanced version of their fourth annual fish fry at 

Egan Hall  -  123 N 79th St. Seattle, WA 98103 on March 1st, 2022. 

 

To decrease the impact on our neighbors, please park in the parking lot and walk over to Egan Hall to pick up your dinners. Distribution will be 

available on a staggered schedule according to last name.  Accordingly, last names starting A-E will pick up from 5:00pm-5:30pm; F-K will pick up 

from 5:30pm-6:00pm; L-R will pick up from 6:00pm-6:30pm; S-Z will pick up from 6:30pm-7:00pm.  

 

Please sign up online at: https://forms.gle/a3dowNS5rDYZA2R47 

 

For dinner, the Knights will be serving two pieces of wild Alaskan pollock fried to a crispy golden perfection with tartar sauce, a serving of “chips” 
(which are really just french fries…), and side of coleslaw.  And, who knows, its Fat Tuesday, the Knights might have something else too! 

 

While the Knights are not charging anything for anyone’s fish dinners, they encourage everyone celebrating Fat Tuesday and the start of Lent with 

them to make a free will donation (in any amount – acceptable in the form of cash or check) to help them pay for various charities, catholic services, 

and rosaries for St. John’s First Communicants. 

   

 

https://forms.gle/a3dowNS5rDYZA2R47

